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THDRAWAL OF FALSE PUBLICATION A IN HE NIGERIA POLICE

We write to formally demand the immediate retraction of your
organization’s publication titled “Bloody August: Nigeria Government's
Violent Crackdown on #End Bad Governance Protests.” This
publication, which alleges human rights abuses, police brutality, and
other misconduct during the #End Bad Governance protests, is replete
with unsubstantiated claims and inaccuracies that have caused
significant harm to the reputation of the Nigeria Police Force.

2. Having carefully reviewed the contents of this publication and
conducted discreet investigation into all the claims in conjunction with
respectable individuals and persons in authority, the Nigeria Police
Force categorically rejects the baseless allegations of torture, violence,
and the killing of peaceful protesters. These claims are entirely false,
without foundation, and deeply damaging to the credibility of the Force.,
We hereby demand an immediate retraction of these falsehoods. Failure
to do so will compel us to initiate legal proceedings against your

organization to protect the integrity and reputation of the Nigeria Police
Force.

3. 1Itis particularly disappuinting that your publication fails to
acknowledge the commendable efforts of the Nigeria Police in
maintaining law and order during the protests. Contrary to your claims,
the Police acted with utmost restraint, employed minimum force where
necessary, and adhered strictly to global best practices in managing the
protests. Numerous picces of evidence, including state-by-state
documentation and national television coverage, show that officers
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safeguarded peaceful protesters and professionally managed violent
elements without resorting to the use of firearms. Furthermore, the
Police diligently arrested criminal elements who sought to exploit the
protest for criminal purposes.

4. Your publication, riddled with inaccuracies, not only undermines
the credibility of the Nigeria Police Force but also erodes the confidence
and trust that we have worked hard to build with Nigerian communities.
This is a disservice to both the truth and the public interest.

S.  Public cooperation is crucial to fulfilling our duties to the people
and we are working tirelessly to earn the confidence and trust of the
Nigeria people we serve. Our officers have made the ultimate sacrifice
while protecting communities. However, false publications like this
undermine our efforts, damage our fragile public image and demoralize
our officers, ultimately harming the people we serve. We will therefore
no longer take kindly to the publication of deliberate falsehood against
our organization. Enough is enough.

6. In the light of the above, the Nigeria Police Force, in addition to
demanding immediate withdrawal of this false publication, also demand
a formal public apology addressed to the Nigeria Police Force.

7. This retraction and apology must be made within seven (7) days
of receipt of this letter. Failure to comply will leave the Nigeria Police
Force with no choice but to take appropriate legal action to seck redress
and redeem its well-earned reputation.

8.  We trust that your organization will take this matter seriously and
act promptly to rectify the damage caused. We earnestly look forward to
your response, please.
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